

20th September, 2013

Dear Benji,

HOME OFFICE APPROVAL OF MMC DRUG TESTING KIT FOR MDMA

Thank you for submitting the MMC drug testing kit (DTK) for MDMA for Home Office Approval for evidential use by the police in identifying MDMA in personal possession cases.

The DTK Committee has considered the results from the evaluation and are pleased to inform you that the DTK has been given Home Office approval for MDMA.

We will soon be updating the Home Office Circular to provide information on the new devices that have been approved and will also be asking for your input in updating the training manual.

If you would like to receive any further feedback, please contact either Colin Wilson (<u>Colin.Wilson@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk</u>) or Karen Rofe (<u>Karen.Rofe@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk</u>) at the Home Centre for Applied Science and Technology (CAST).

Yours sincerely,

Frances Hardy

Chair of the DTK Committee